
 
 
 
 
 

December 14, 2020 

 
Inre:  Notification of Potential Exposure 

 
Dear McKenzie Family: 

 
Today we were notified that a person in an 8th grade classroom tested positive for 

COVID-19.  Due to privacy laws, we are unable to identify the person, but this person 

was last in the building on Friday, December 11, 2020.  Over the next several days, 

please monitor your own symptoms and/or your child’s symptoms. 

If you are a parent/guardian and you or your child develop potential COVID-19 

symptoms, please notify the principal of your child’s school.  If you are an employee and 

develop potential COVID-19 symptoms, please notify your immediate supervisor and 

stay home from work.  Please contact your healthcare provider to determine if you need 

to be tested. 

The school is working to ensure that OUR students and employees remain safe during 

the instructional day.  WE are taking all necessary measures to clean and disinfect the 

school campus. 

If you have any questions please contact the school at (334) 374-2711. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Miles K. Brown, Principal 

 

 


